
LEADING LEARNING AT 

MODBURY P-6 
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High quality teaching and learning is at the heart of what we do each and every day with each and every child. Our new 

‘Leading Learning at Modbury P-6’ is our way of sharing with our families, learning opportunities from all communities and 

across all learning areas from our Pre-school through to Year 6 twice a term. Authentic learning is more than students 

learning particular skills, it’s about putting their knowledge into real-life learning context. Learning is about engaging all  

students, in opportunities that interest them and where they feel they are successful. 

Learning Community C—Mr Venter and Mrs Talbot 

Learning C have been working incredibly hard this term in bringing back to life our school canteen. This initiative forms a 

component of the student’s curriculum and engages them with real life literacy and numeracy concepts. This type of 

‘project-based learning’ allows students to put their knowledge and skills into something worthwhile, for both themselves 

as well as a way of fundraising for the school and giving back to the community. 
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Learning Community C—Mr Venter and Mrs Talbot….. Cont’d 

Evaluating and feedback is an important step in the learning cycle to improve student outcomes. It is always important to 

hear their voice about how successful they feel they are being, listening to them being able to articulate what they are 

learning about and the next steps in their learning. The students have provided some wonderful insights into their project-

based learning—canteen venture. 

 

It has helped us learn how to be      

patient because  we cant all help or 

get things from the canteen at once 

- Student 

 We used persuasive skills to        

create posters for advertising. It 

was good that the work we did on 

the posters actually get shown 

-Student 

 

In the canteen its good that Mrs Parkes is          

supporting us in the canteen and lets us have the   

experience in the canteen and use it as an actual 

shop  because we haven't had that experience in 

this school  before and its good work                  

experience for the future. 

- Student 

        We like working with Ms Parkes 

and having a principal that actually  

lets us have fun instead of just making 

us stay in class all day and actually 

does activities with us. 

-Student 

It has helped us with our Maths and 

money skills when we are counting the 

money and giving  change. It is more fun 

than just getting a worksheet or using 

play money in class. 

-Student  

We have seen an increase in student    

engagement at this project has                 

progressed, particularly  in terms of                                  

being involved in something for the     

wider community 

-Teacher feedback 
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Literacy in action in Learning Community C & Learning Community B 

In Learning Community 

B the students are 

Reading “Charlie and 

the chocolate Factory” 

By Roald Dahl -

Students were asked to 

write a recount 
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Numeracy in action in Early Years Hive Room 11 
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Literacy action in Early Years Hive Room 11  


